Enclosure.
6th May, 1819,
Dear 8irs,
I return herewith the plan, forwarded with
¥r.Rowntree's letter of the 12th ultimo, of the watertight

bulkhead at the fore end of the engine room proposed to be

fitted in the Irorn Ship "IOCHE GARVE'", and with regard thereto

I have to state" jwafibfovidéd.the”arrargements be carried
out as shown and arerded or the sketch and to your
gatisfaction, the same will be approved.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

GENOA.




